
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15th September 2014  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Religious Studies Revision Classes 
 
It has come to my attention that your child is currently working below a C grade in Religious 
Studies. To support them the Religious Studies Department will be providing weekly revision 
sessions starting Friday 19th September 2014 from 15:15-16:15 held in room J2.02. Failure 
to attend sessions will result in sanctions. 
 
I hope that with your support, your child will now go on to achieve their full potential in their 
Religious Education GCSE at Cardinal Pole School. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss McCormack 
Head of Religious Studies 
 
 
 
 
 


